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19 3 6

Dear Sir,

I have your letter of the 18th January 

with regard to the possibility of securing the co­

operation of a student In your proposed canoeing 

tour in the sumaer. I will see if it is possible 

to find someone and if I succeed I will let you know.

Yours very truly,

Major R. Raven-Hart, 
"Les Lavandes",
La Hotat, (B.du R.) 
FRANCE.


